
Contractors needed for future
STHS projects
SMC  Contracting,  the  general  contractor  for  the  buildings
under construction at South Tahoe High School, is looking for
local  construction  companies  to  work  on  the  Performing
Arts/Media Arts project that is currently out for bid.

This project is a modernization of the existing theater and
newÂ  Media Arts building.

Bidders may stop by the SMC Contracting field office on the
STHS campus to view the blueprints. All bidders can pick up
the required documents at Tahoe Blueprint (530.541.5042). All
bids are due March 4.
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